December 30, 1977

Mr. Yerem Nazarian

03-29 Ellwell Crescent
Rego Park, New York 11374
Jear Mr. Nazarian:

Thank you for your generous donation of $100.00, which
you kindly gave to St. Vartan Cathedral on the occasion of
tae paptism of your daugheer Hyieri.

I wisn you Merry Christmas and ilappy New Year.

With prayers,

The Very Reverend

Father Khajag Barsamian

Acting Canon Sacrist
Enclosure: Receipt Number 28169
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